* WESTERN 1196 Borregas Ave., Sunnyvale, CA 94089-1302, USA
Multiplex Tel: +1 (408) 542-5200, Fax: +1 (408) 542-5300

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

January 7, 2000

References:  FCC Requests: 11370
FCC IDs: HZB-U5358-45
Form 731 Confirmation: EA94825

Dear Mr. Czumak:
This is in response to the FCC request 11370 regarding our U-NII radio in application.

1. We have included in our response to FCC request 11061 the calculation formula for the maximum
output power to ensure that the installers of the equipment correctly set up the radio so that the
30dBm EIRP limit for 5.25-5.35 GHz band will not be exceeded. This instruction will be
integrated into the Installation and Maintenance manual.

2. We did not request for confidentiality for internal photos or user’s manual initially. The marking
of confidentiality must have been an error from the person who uploaded the applications. Please
be confirmed that we do not request confidentiality for either product internal photos or user’s
manual.

I hope | have addressed all the requests you raised in your email and with these explanations, we will be
able to receive the grants for the applied product soon. Please let me know if you should have any further
questions and please address all correspondence to the undersigned.

Sincerely yours

Caroline Yu



